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July 15, 2010 

Ms. Marlene Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.  
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
 Re: Ex Parte Notice – Globalstar Licensee, LLC 
  File Nos. SAT-MOD-20091214-00152; SAT-STA-20081215-00231 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 On July 13, 2010, James Monroe, Chairman of Globalstar, Inc. (“Globalstar”), and 
Anthony Navarra, Globalstar’s President – Global Operations, spoke by telephone with Paul de 
Sa, Chief of the Commission’s Office of Strategic Planning and Policy Analysis, to discuss 
issues related to the above-referenced proceedings.  The views expressed on behalf of Globalstar 
were consistent with those expressed in its previous filings with the Commission.   
 
 Should there be any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned.  
 
      Sincerely yours,  
 
      /s/ Samir C. Jain 
 
      Samir C. Jain 
 
      Counsel to Globalstar Licensee LLC              
 
cc:  Paul de Sa 


